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Q1.  Can you tell me how many test kits you buy under the contract?  

 

 

A1.  According to Section 4.1 of the RFP: 

 

Orders will vary for this service, depending on public demand. The New York State Department of Health 

(NYSDOH) anticipates demand to be approximately 6,000 detectors per year, but this may vary due to 

factors outside the control of the NYSDOH.  Approximately fifty percent (50%) of the detectors shipped 

yearly will be shipped bulk (more than one unit) to various non-profit entities, NYSDOH and/or county 

health departments. The detector quantity listed is only an estimate and does not represent a commitment 

or guarantee to purchase a specific quantity of detectors. The contractor shall be paid for the actual 

quantity ordered and/or analyzed during the contract period. 

 

Q2.  What was the last contract price per kit? 

 

A2.  The price per kit for the last contract was $11.  This price included hardware and shipping to the 

customer, return postage to the laboratory, analysis and reporting. 

 


